UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

0CT 2 81982

MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas M, Novak, Assistant Director for
Licensing, DL

FROM: James P. Knight, Assistant Director for
Components & Structures Engineering, DE

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF LASALLE INTERIM REPORT FOR
INDEPENDENT HVAC SYSTEM REVIEW

Peferences: 1, Letter from C. W, Schroeder to T. M, Novak, dated
September 20, 1982 with attachment
2. Memorandum from T. M. Novak to J. P. Knight, et al,
dated October 13, 1982

We have reviewed the interim report on the LaSalle independent HVAC
system review performed by C. F. Braun. The primary objective of the
design review is to provide verification that the HVAC installation by
the Zack Company is in accordance with the Sargent & Lundy design.
However, because the Sargent & Lundy design is not in question, the
scope of work will not include a review of the Sargent & Lundy design.
Thus, from a mechanical design standpoint, the only major concern would
be if significant as-built design changes were found. In the interim
report, C. F, Braun has stated that if their review results in safety
concerns involving significant as-built design changes, then the
as-built changes will be evaluated against the S&L design document,
Based on the above commitment, we find the interim report to be
acceptable and conclude that, from a mechanical design standpoint, the
interim report is consistent with the Technical Propesal dated August

25, 1982,
mes P. Knight,/Assistant Director for
Components & $tructures Engineering
\E}Vision of Engineering
cc: R. Vollmer
R. Bosnak
A. Bourniea
H. Brammer
D. Terao
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